


I object to the Energy from Waste Incinerator proposed for Eastern Creek. I believe this is too 
close to residential land and it is not the best technology for waste disposal. I also don't want my 
family to be guinea pigs for something Australia has never tried before. If you must try it then do 
it 100kms from people's homes. The EPA and health authorities oppose it too. Why risk the 
health of Western Sydney? It is too close to our homes, our schools, our child care centres, our 
water supply. We don't want it in our backyard. No one deserves it in their backyard. Please 
listen to us. Look at best practice for waste disposal. This is not the solution. Thanks for listening. 


